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library an online access to it is set as public so you can download it instantly. Our digital library saves in
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Amazing (Mostly) Edible Science Andrew Schloss
2016-01-15 Teaching your kids science just got better-and tastier! With the awe-inspiring and accessible
recipes and projects in Amazing (Mostly) Edible Science,
uniting science and cooking has never been easier.
Introduce your children to the wonders of science by
creating projects and experiments in your very own
kitchen. Entertaining to make and spectacular to behold,
not only will your child learn important scientific
principles, but they can even enjoy the delicious final

product. Almost everything made in this book is edible.
Learn and appreciate projects like classic exploding
volcano cakes, glow-in-the-dark Jell-O, singing cakes,
and bouncy eggs. Food expert Andrew Schloss provides you
and your kids with practical and humorous projects that
include step by step instructions, illustrated with fun
full-color photos sure to appeal to kids of all ages. *
All recipes/projects in this book are non-toxic and safe
for consumption; some just to taste (slime, ectoplasm)
and many you will love, such as molten chocolate
cupcakes, disappearing peppermint pillows, and amber
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maple syrup crystals!
A DIY Bitters: Reviving the Forgotten Flavor - A Guide
to Making Your Own Bitters for Bartenders, Cocktail
Enthusiasts, Herbalists Jovial King 2016-09-01 Make your
own bitters at home to enhance your medicine cabinet,
and your bar! Used since the Middle Ages, bitters are
made by combining various plant botanicals and/or spices
with 100-proof alcohol and letting them sit until the
bitter and medicinal qualities have been extracted. Just
a small amount of the resulting liquid can then be used
to stimulate the digestive system and promote healthy
digestion. This is why "apertifs" and "digestifs" are so
popular--both then and now! "DIY Bitters" is a how-to
guide that explores the history and health benefits of
bitters, and shows you how to make your own bitters at
home, to be used alone or in cocktails, tonics, and even
main meals. Herbalists Jovial King and Guido Mase,
owners of the bitters company Urban Moonshine, teach you
how to make recipes for classic bitters like "orange"
and "angostura," or explore more innovative bitters like
"elderflower-echinacea-honey" and "chocolate love tonic.
"You can even find a guide for creating your own unique
flavors from the plants and ingredients you have on
hand. Whether enjoyed as an apertif, digestif, or as a
remedy to settle an upset stomach, bitters are back!
The Home Distilling and Infusing Handbook, Second
Edition Matthew Teacher 2015-02-24 Create your own
signature blends at home with the fully updated and
newly expanded edition of The Home Distilling and
Infusing Handbook, featuring dozens of creative infusion
recipes! Like to dabble, invent, experiment, and
concoct? Like to drink? Move beyond bartending and learn
how to combine alcohol with herbs, spices, fruit, and
more to create your own custom blends! This book guides

you step-by-step through the process of creating unique
and delicious alcoholic infusion and blends as well as
infused cordials and cremes. No fancy degree or
equipment required! Also, learn how to make your very
own whiskey blends. Includes fifty unique recipes from
some of today's leading mixologists, including: Smoked
Bacon Bourbon, October Apple Liqueur, Horseradish Vodka,
Silver Kiwi Strawberry Tequila, Cucumber Gin, Cherry
Whiskey, and Blueberry Bourbon. Cheers, and bottoms up!
Shake, Stir, Pour-Fresh Homegrown Cocktails Katie Loeb
2012-07-01 Create Your Own Fresh, Homegrown Cocktails!
Pure, intense, and flavorful—homemade cocktails are best
straight from the source. Start in your garden or local
market and create an in-season, made-from-scratch
cocktail to lift your spirits and impress your guests.
But be warned: Once you’ve tasted the fresh version of
your favorite drink, you’ll never want to go back. Start
by making your own syrups: —Simple syrup: an absolute
staple and the base for unlimited concoctions —Herbal
syrups including Thai Basil Syrup, Mint Syrup, and
Lavender Syrup —Spice syrups, featuring Cinnamon Syrup,
Ginger Syrup, and Orange Cardamom Syrup —Fruit/vegetable
syrups such as Rhubarb Syrup, Pear Syrup, and Celery
Syrup Make your own bar basics: —Fresh Citrus Cordials
like the Ruby Red Grapefruit-Lemongrass Cordial —Classic
garnishes, including real Cocktail Cherries and Cocktail
Onions —Classic mixers like Grenadine, Ginger Beer
Concentrate, and Bloody Mary Mix Make your own
infusions: —Base spirits including Cucumber, Lemon &
Dill Gin and Jalapeño-Cilantro Vodka —Limoncello: a
homemade version of the Italian classic —Bitters: a
cocktail classic with new, unique flavor combinations
And explore the more than 50 drink recipes that feature
your fresh, homemade creations!
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Amazing (Mostly) Edible Science Andrew Schloss
2016-01-15 Teaching your kids science just got better-and tastier! With the awe-inspiring and accessible
recipes and projects in Amazing (Mostly) Edible Science,
uniting science and cooking has never been easier.
Introduce your children to the wonders of science by
creating projects and experiments in your very own
kitchen. Entertaining to make and spectacular to behold,
not only will your child learn important scientific
principles about the chemistry of cooking, but they can
even enjoy the delicious final product. Almost
everything made in this book is edible. Learn and
appreciate projects like classic exploding volcano
cakes, glow-in-the-dark Jell-O, singing cakes, and
bouncy eggs. Food expert Andrew Schloss provides you and
your kids with practical and humorous projects that
include step by step instructions, illustrated with fun
full-color photos sure to appeal to kids of all ages. *
All recipes/projects in this book are non-toxic and safe
for consumption; some just to taste (slime, ectoplasm)
and many you will love, such as molten chocolate
cupcakes, disappearing peppermint pillows, and amber
maple syrup crystals! Each project contains a "How did
that happen?" section which explains the science behind
the fun. Amazing (Mostly) Edible Science is an
AAAS/Subaru SB&F Prize for Excellence in Science Books
Finalist. The AAAS/Subaru SB&F Prize for Excellence in
Science Books celebrates outstanding science writing and
illustration for children and young adults.
The Third Savor the South Cookbooks, 5 Volume Omnibus Ebook 2021-03-01 Each little cookbook in our SAVOR THE
SOUTH® collection is a big celebration of a beloved food
or tradition of the American South. From buttermilk to
bourbon, pecans to peaches, one by one SAVOR THE SOUTH®

cookbooks will stock a kitchen shelf with the flavors
and culinary wisdom of this popular American regional
cuisine. Written by well-known cooks and food lovers,
the books brim with personality, the informative and
often surprising culinary and natural history of
southern foodways, and a treasure of some fifty recipes
each—from delicious southern classics to sparkling
international renditions that open up worlds of taste
for cooks everywhere. You'll want to collect them all.
This Omnibus E-Book brings together for the first time
the final 5 books published in the series. You'll find:
Fruit by Nancie McDermott Corn by Tema Flanagan Ham by
Damon Lee Fowler Pie by Sara Foster Rice by Michael W.
Twitty Included are almost 250 recipes for these
uniquely Southern ingredients.
Homemade Soda Andrew Schloss 2011-06-01 Making your own
soda is easy, inexpensive, and fun. Best of all, you can
control the sweetness level and ingredients to create a
drink that suits your individual taste. In this guide to
all things fizzy, Andrew Schloss presents a handful of
simple techniques and recipes that will have you
recreating your favorite commercial soft drinks and
experimenting with new flavor combinations. Try your
hand at Pomegranate Punch, Sparkling Espresso Jolt,
Slightly Salty Caramel Seltzer, and more as you explore
the endless bubbly possibilities.
Under the Table Kevin C. Fitzpatrick 2013-11-05 "I love
a martini— But two at the most. Three, I’m under the
table; Four, I’m under the host." Raise a glass to
Dorothy Parker’s wit and wisdom. Kevin C. Fitzpatrick,
founder and president of the Dorothy Parker Society,
gives us an intoxicating new look at the doyenne of the
ripping riposte through the lens she most preferred: the
bottom of a glass. A bar book for Parker enthusiasts and
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literary tipplers alike, Under the Table offers a unique
take on Mrs. Parker, the Algonquin Round Table, and the
Jazz Age by celebrating the cocktails that she, her
bitter friends, and sweetest enemies enjoyed. Each entry
of this delicious compendium offers a fascinating and
lively history of a period cocktail, a complete recipe,
and the characters associated with it. The book also
features a special selection of twenty first–century
speakeasy-style recipes from the country’s top
mixologists. Topping it off are excerpts from Parker’s
poems, stories, and other writings that will allow you
to enjoy her world from the speakeasies of New York City
to the watering holes of Hollywood.
Shake Eric Prum 2014-07 Presents step-by-step recipes,
organized by seasons, for crafting cocktails at home,
including the rye old fashioned, strawberry rhubarb
fizz, watermelon daiquiri, and rosemary maple bourbon
sour.
Amaro Brad Thomas Parsons 2016-10-11 Featuring more than
100 recipes, Amaro is the first book to demystify the
ever-expanding, bittersweet world, and is a must-have
for any home cocktail enthusiast or industry
professional. The European tradition of making
bittersweet liqueurs--called amari in Italian--has been
around for centuries. But it is only recently that these
herbaceous digestifs have moved from the dusty back bar
to center stage in the United States, and become a key
ingredient on cocktail lists in the country’s best bars
and restaurants. Lucky for us, today there is a dizzying
range of amaro available—from familiar favorites like
Averna and Fernet-Branca, to the growing category of
regional, American-made amaro. Starting with a riproaring tour of bars, cafés, and distilleries in Italy,
amaro’s spiritual home, Brad Thomas Parsons—author of

the James Beard and IACP Award–winner Bitters—will open
your eyes to the rich history and vibrant culture of
amaro today. With more than 100 recipes for amarocentric cocktails, DIY amaro, and even amaro-spiked
desserts, you’ll be living (and drinking) la dolce vita.
Homemade Liqueurs Dona Z. Meilach 1979
WitchCraft Cocktails Julia Halina Hadas 2020-09-08 A
stunning collection of 70 witchcraft-inspired drink
recipes with inspiration for creating your very own
spirited cocktails to benefit your practice. For
centuries, witches have been using spirits of all forms
during rituals and celebrations. Now, today’s modern
witch can learn how to make the perfect powerful
witchcraft cocktail. All you need is a delicious and
easy recipe, a bottle of your favorite booze, and a
desire to get witchy. In WitchCraft Cocktails, you will
find 70 recipes for alcohol-based beverages that are
sure to help you in your craft. Designed for healing,
spells, offerings, and just plain fun, there’s nothing
these boozy drinks can’t do! Need a love potion to help
woo your lover? Maybe a tincture to heal a cold? Or
perhaps you’re looking for the perfect witch-themed
signature cocktail to serve at your next gathering.
Regardless of what you’re looking for, this book has you
covered and includes tips on how to use your witch’s
brew to further your practice—and have fun!
Savory Cocktails Greg Henry 2013-09-10 CHALLENGE YOUR
PALATE Move over sweet. Cocktail aficionados are mixing
up creative concoctions that are herbaceous, smoky and
strong. These rims are anything but sugarcoated. Savory
Cocktails shakes, stirs and strains nearly 100 hardhitting distilled delights for a cornucopia of today’s
coolest drinks. Using everything from classic liqueurs
to innovative new bitters, the recipes in this book
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offer a stylish, sophisticated approach to complexflavored cocktails like: •Yuzu Sour •Green Tea Gimlet
•Off-White Negroni •Pink Peppercorn Hot Gin Sling
•Greens Fee Fizz •The Spice Trail Packed with carefully
crafted cocktails as well as information on tools,
ingredients and imbibing history, Savory Cocktails goes
way beyond just recipes. The devilish twists in this
barman’s companion are taste tested and mixologist
approved.
Good Drinks Julia Bainbridge 2020 A serious and stylish
look at sophisticated nonalcoholic beverages by a former
Bon Appétit editor and James Beard Award nominee. "Julia
Bainbridge resets our expectations for what a 'drink'
can mean from now on."--Jim Meehan, author of Meehan's
Bartender Manual and The PDT Cocktail Book NAMED ONE OF
THE BEST COOKBOOKS OF THE YEAR BY Bon Appétit - Los
Angeles Times - Wired - Esquire - Garden & Gun
Blackberry-infused cold brew with almond milk and
coconut cream. Smoky tea paired with tart cherry juice.
A bittersweet, herbal take on the Pimm's Cup. Writer
Julia Bainbridge spent a summer driving across the U.S.
going to bars, restaurants, and everything in between in
pursuit of the question: Can you make an outstanding
nonalcoholic drink? The answer came back emphatically:
"Yes." With an extensive pantry section, tips for
sourcing ingredients, and recipes curated from stellar
bartenders around the country--including Verjus Spritz,
Chicha Morada Agua Fresca, Salted Rosemary Paloma, and
Tarragon Cider--Good Drinks shows that decadent brunch
cocktails, afternoon refreshers, and evening digestifs
can be enjoyed by anyone and everyone.
Shrubs: An Old Fashioned Drink for Modern Times Michael
Dietsch 2014-10-06 A simple shrub is made from fruit,
sugar, and . . . vinegar? Raise your glass to a

surprising new taste sensation for cocktails and
sophisticated sodas: Shrubs. Not the kind that grow in
the ground, but a vintage drink mixer that will knock
your socks off. “Mixologists across the country are
reaching back through the centuries to reclaim vinegar’s
more palatable past . . . embracing it as ‘the other
acid,’ an alternative to the same-old-same-old lemons
and limes,” said the New York Times. The history of
shrubs, as revealed here, is as fascinating as the
drinks are refreshing. These sharp and tangy infusions
are simple to make and use, as you’ll discover with
these recipes. Mix up some Red Currant Shrub for a
Vermouth Cassis, or Apple Cinnamon Shrub to mix with
seltzer, or develop your own with Michael Dietsch’s
directions and step-by-step photographs. “Imagine a
fizzy, soda-like drink that is drier and so much more
sophisticated than soda, what with the sugar and
botanical ingredients. Shrubs! Amazing! Wonderful!!”
—Amy Stewart, author of The Drunken Botanist
The Art of Distilling Whiskey and Other Spirits Bill
Owens 2011-02-09 This book is a backstage pass into the
world of small-scale distilling of whiskies, gins,
vodkas, brandies, and more. The reader, the ultimate
spirits aficionado, will learn how water and grain are
transformed into the full range exquisite, timeless
liquors. There are few books available that explore the
actual craft of distilling in such detail. Most of the
other spirits books chronicle the historical side of the
distilling world or focus on the flavors of various
vintages. Our book will be the consummate insider's
guide to distilling techniques. Bill Owens' original
photography, the result of two cross-country road trips,
offers comprehensive illustration of the microdistilling
world.
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Drink Me Nick Perry 2018-10-16 Great adventures often
start with a drink—including Alice’s expedition down the
rabbit hole, which began with a sip of a curiously
labelled tipple. Drink Me invites you to do the same;
learn how to mix 20 cocktails that will fill you with
wonder and childish glee at the surreal flavor
combinations, while amassing the perfect selection of
drinks for your own spirit-soaked Mad Hatter's tea
party. We have delved into the depths of the Pool of
Tears in search of the most magical ingredients and
sumptuous flavors, and after some sage advice from a
helpful caterpillar, have compiled a list of recipes
that would be regularly enjoyed by the inhabitants of
Wonderland. Drink Me includes concoctions for every
palate and occasion, no matter your drinking
predilection. Perfect pre-dinner aperitifs are in
abundance, including The Queen of Hearts, a sweet,
refreshing drink with bitter undertones, and Painting
The Roses Red, a bubbly highball of sharp raspberry and
gin flavors, softened with a hint of rose water. We
explore the hallucinogenic properties of Absinthe in our
ode to the unknown, The Mushroom,a strong mix of
aniseed, rose, and complex herbal flavors, while we
reminisce over the taste of our childhood with drinks
such as Bread and Butterfly Pudding and the Unbirthday
Cake Martini. The Duchesses Soup is a refined take on
the punch bowl, while we make a refreshing palate
cleanser in the form of The Caucus Chaser, a sticky plum
and chestnut sharpener low enough in alcohol that you
can greedily gulp it without even a hint of regret.
Drink Me includes everything you need to know for
throwing your own Alice in Wonderland–themed cocktail
party, including cocktail party advice and techniques
for mixing and decorating your drinks. Put on your

Cheshire grin and get ready to head down the rabbit hole
with your copy of Drink Me in hand.
Infuse Eric Prum 2015 "The companion book to Shake and
to the soon-to-be-rolled-out Mason Infuser, Infuse is
both an instructional manual and an idea book for
infusing water, spirits, and oils with anything that's
fresh and flavorful--from mellow cucumbers to fiery
chiles; there are recipes, too, for what to make with
the infusions. One can infuse any water, spirit, or oil
with just about anything--and it's never been more
convenient than with the Mason Infuser, the authors'
follow-up to the Mason Shaker. The Mason Infuser
isoutfitted with a high-quality stainless-steel infuser
cap. But you don't need the product to enjoy this book.
Any vessel with a tight seal will do. Infuse has the
same cool, instructional design as its sister book,
Shake, but it goes beyond alcohol to flavored waters and
oils made with fresh ingredients that can later be used
to prepare refreshments and condiments. The recipes
include infused waters such as Overnight Chai and Ginger
Lemongrass Coconut Water, spirits like Coffee Liqueur
and Limoncello, and oils including Preserved Lemon and
Garlic Confit Oil. There are recipes throughout that
include the infusions in food and drink preparations"-The Home Distiller's Handbook Matt Teacher 2011-11-29
Create your own signature blends! Like to dabble,
invent, experiment, and concoct? Like to drink? Move
beyond bartending and learn how to combine alcohol with
herbs, spices, fruit, and more to create your own custom
blends! This book guides you step-by-step through the
process of creating unique and delicious alcoholic
infusion and blends as well as infused cordials and
cremes. No fancy degree or equipment required! Also,
learn how to make your very own whiskey blends. Includes
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unique recipes from some of today's leading mixologists,
as well as fifty recipes, including: Smoked Bacon
Bourbon October Apple Liqueur Horseradish Vodka Silver
Kiwi Strawberry Tequila Cucumber Gin Cherry Whiskey
Blueberry Bourbon Cheers, and bottoms up!
Botany at the Bar Selena Ahmed 2019-05-09 A bittersmaking handbook with a beautiful, botanical difference;
three scientists present the back-stories and exciting
flavours of plants from around the globe, in a range of
tasty, healthy tinctures.
Infused Booze Kathy Kordalis 2018-05-03 In Infused
Booze, Kathy Kordalis teaches you how to enhance your
cocktails and brighten up any home bar. It's so simple
to infuse your own spirits – all that's required is a
glass bottle, your spirit of choice and a little
imagination and time. Savour the decadent Cherry Gin, or
take summer refreshments to the next level with Lime and
Lemongrass Gin. Make your own Liquorice Whiskey for the
perfect digestif or spice up your parties with Jalapeño
Vodka. Most infusions take just 10 minutes to prepare
and are ready to drink in just three days. Best of all,
Kathy has included a bespoke cocktail for each recipe,
to make sure you get the most out of your flavoured
booze. With a flavoured beverage to suit any occasion,
Infused Booze is full of ideas to boost your spirits.
A Couple Cooks - Pretty Simple Cooking Sonja Overhiser
2018-02-06 Popular husband-and-wife bloggers and
podcasters (acouplecooks.com) offer 100 recipes with an
emphasis on whole foods and getting into the kitchen
together. The couple's non-diet approach features simple
lifestyle changes to make healthy cooking sustainable,
rather than a short-term fix. A love story at its
finest, Alex and Sonja Overhiser first fell for each
other--and then the kitchen. In a matter of months, the

writer-photographer duo went from eating fast and frozen
food to regularly cooking vegetarian meals from scratch.
Together, the two unraveled a "pretty simple" approach
to home cooking that kicks the diet in favor of longterm lifestyle changes. While cooking isn't always easy
or quick, it can be pretty simple by finding love in the
process. A Couple Cooks | Pretty Simple Cooking is an
irresistible combination of spirited writing, nourishing
recipes with a Mediterranean flair, and vibrant
photography. Dubbed a "vegetarian cookbook for nonvegetarians", it's a beautiful book that's food for
thought, at the same time providing real food recipes
for eating around the table. The book features: 100
vegetarian recipes, with 75 vegan and 90 gluten-free
options A full-color photograph for every recipe Recipes
arranged from quickest to more time-consuming 10 life
lessons for a sustainably healthy approach to cooking,
artfully illustrated with a custom watercolor
Infusing Flavors Erin Coopey 2016-05-23 Ready to escape
"vanilla" ho-hum recipes, embrace your culinary
creativity, and taste something new? Yeah, we thought
so. Pick up this cookbook--your ticket to a world of
flavor. Infusing Flavors features recipes to infuse
mind-blowing flavors into teas, tisanes, bitters,
liqueurs, aguas frescas, waters, vinegars, oils,
gastriques, shrubs, ice creams, soft drinks, and more.
Each section in the book is packed with unique recipes.
You'll learn which herbs, fruits, flowers, vegetables,
and even seeds can be prepared and infused into allnatural food and drink recipes. With its emphasis on
flavor infusions that stretch beyond your standard
cocktail bitters, this book is a special treat for any
food lover. Here's a taste of some of the ingredients
you'll use in Infusing Flavors: Herbs and flowers -
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chamomile, lavender, lemongrass, rosemary, mint, sage,
thyme, lemon verbena, ginger, basil Fruits - cherry,
peach, strawberries, raspberries, blackberries,
blueberries, citrus (lemons and oranges), watermelon
Veggies, berries, and roots - celery, fennel, dandelion
The blending and infusing chapter, plus the diverse
recipe sections of the cookbook, promise to keep readers
enthralled and learning something they never guessed
about these wide-ranging ingredients for flavor
infusion. The book includes information about the
following: Peel-to-stem is the new nose-to-tail:
introduction to the movement Blending Infusing Storing
Experimenting with flavors Health benefits (including
tips on growing your own fresh herbs) The Recipes Teas
and tisanes - herbal and fruit; iced and hot Honeys,
sugars, and simple syrups Extracts and bitters - from
baker to bartender Shrubs, switchels, and kombuchas Soft
drinks and infused waters (sodas, beer, and "ade")
Flavored oils - the chef's secret Vinegars and
gastriques Broths Desserts and sweets
Texas Jack's Famous "How to Make Infused Vodka" Recipe
Book Dennis Waller 2014-07-21 Infused vodkas have become
very popular over the last few years. In fact, some
would call it a rage within the industry. One look down
the vodka aisle at any local liquor store will confirm
that. From vanilla, root beer, marshmallow, to bacon,
whatever you can think of, it's available at a store
somewhere. Now days when you walk into a liquor store,
there are entire rows dedicated to all the flavored
vodkas produced by the leading makers of quality vodka.
Some of these infused vodkas sell for a pretty penny
too. Well, good old Texas Jack has some great news for
you. There is no need to buy these infused vodkas at the
store. No sir. Infused vodkas are incredibly simple to

make, even if you have no cooking skills. Doesn't matter
if you don't know the difference between an egg flipper
and a whisk, you'll be making your own infused vodka in
no time. They are simple and relatively affordable to
make. The only limit to creating your very own exotic
flavors is your imagination.
Liquid Intelligence: The Art and Science of the Perfect
Cocktail Dave Arnold 2014-11-10 Winner of the 2015 James
Beard Award for Best Beverage Book and the 2015 IACP
Jane Grigson Award. A revolutionary approach to making
better-looking, better-tasting drinks. In Dave Arnold’s
world, the shape of an ice cube, the sugars and acids in
an apple, and the bubbles in a bottle of champagne are
all ingredients to be measured, tested, and tweaked.
With Liquid Intelligence, the creative force at work in
Booker & Dax, New York City’s high-tech bar, brings
readers behind the counter and into the lab. There,
Arnold and his collaborators investigate temperature,
carbonation, sugar concentration, and acidity in search
of ways to enhance classic cocktails and invent new ones
that revolutionize your expectations about what a drink
can look and taste like. Years of rigorous
experimentation and study—botched attempts and inspired
solutions—have yielded the recipes and techniques found
in these pages. Featuring more than 120 recipes and
nearly 450 color photographs, Liquid Intelligence begins
with the simple—how ice forms and how to make crystalclear cubes in your own freezer—and then progresses into
advanced techniques like clarifying cloudy lime juice
with enzymes, nitro-muddling fresh basil to prevent
browning, and infusing vodka with coffee, orange, or
peppercorns. Practical tips for preparing drinks by the
pitcher, making homemade sodas, and building a
specialized bar in your own home are exactly what drink
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enthusiasts need to know. For devotees seeking the
cutting edge, chapters on liquid nitrogen,
chitosan/gellan washing, and the applications of a
centrifuge expand the boundaries of traditional cocktail
craft. Arnold’s book is the beginning of a new method of
making drinks, a problem-solving approach grounded in
attentive observation and creative techniques. Readers
will learn how to extract the sweet flavor of peppers
without the spice, why bottling certain drinks
beforehand beats shaking them at the bar, and why
quinine powder and succinic acid lead to the perfect gin
and tonic. Liquid Intelligence is about satisfying your
curiosity and refining your technique, from red-hot
pokers to the elegance of an old-fashioned. Whether
you’re in search of astounding drinks or a one-of-a-kind
journey into the next generation of cocktail making,
Liquid Intelligence is the ultimate standard—one that no
bartender or drink enthusiast should be without.
Infused Susan Elia MacNeal 2006-09-21 This vibrant
little book, filled with innovative ideas and recipes,
as well as tips for shaking, stirring, and chilling,
reveals how to combine spirits such as vodka and rum
with fruits, flowers, herbs, and spices to create
superior liqueurs. 17,500 first printing.
Bitters Brad Thomas Parsons 2011-11-01 Gone are the days
when a lonely bottle of Angostura bitters held court
behind the bar. A cocktail renaissance has swept across
the country, inspiring in bartenders and their thirsty
patrons a new fascination with the ingredients,
techniques, and traditions that make the American
cocktail so special. And few ingredients have as rich a
history or serve as fundamental a role in our beverage
heritage as bitters. Author and bitters enthusiast Brad
Thomas Parsons traces the history of the world’s most

storied elixir, from its earliest “snake oil” days to
its near evaporation after Prohibition to its ascension
as a beloved (and at times obsessed-over) ingredient on
the contemporary bar scene. Parsons writes from the
front lines of the bitters boom, where he has access to
the best and boldest new brands and flavors, the most
innovative artisanal producers, and insider knowledge of
the bitters-making process. Whether you’re a
professional looking to take your game to the next level
or just a DIY-type interested in homemade potables,
Bitters has a dozen recipes for customized blends-ranging from Apple to Coffee-Pecan to Root Beer bitters-as well as tips on sourcing ingredients and step-bystep instructions fit for amateur and seasoned food
crafters alike. Also featured are more than seventy
cocktail recipes that showcase bitters’ diversity and
versatility: classics like the Manhattan (if you ever
get one without bitters, send it back), old-guard
favorites like the Martinez, contemporary drinks from
Parsons’s own repertoire like the Shady Lane, plus oneof-a-kind libations from the country’s most pioneering
bartenders. Last but not least, there is a full chapter
on cooking with bitters, with a dozen recipes for sweet
and savory bitters-infused dishes. Part recipe book,
part project guide, part barman’s manifesto, Bitters is
a celebration of good cocktails made well, and of the
once-forgotten but blessedly rediscovered virtues of
bitters.
Cocktails for Book Lovers Tessa Smith McGovern
2014-07-01 The perfect pairing for anyone with a
literary thirst! From Jane Austen's little-known
fondness for wine to Hemingway's beloved mojitos,
literature and libations go hand in hand. Cocktails for
Book Lovers blends these in a delectable book that will
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delight both readers and cocktail enthusiasts alike.
This irresistible collection features 50 original and
classic cocktail recipes based on works of famous
authors and popular drinks of their eras, including
Orange Champagne Punch, Salted Caramel and Bourbon
Milkshakes, and even Zombie Cola. So dip in, pick your
favorite author or book, and take a sip—or start at the
beginning and work your way through. Cheers! Cocktails
inspired by your favorite authors: • Charlotte Bronte •
Dani Shapiro • Dorothy Parker • Ernest Hemingway • F.
Scott Fitzgerald • Flannery O'Connor • Jhumpa Lahiri •
Junot Diaz • Virginia Woolf • Wally Lamb • And 40 more!
How to Be a Bourbon Badass Linda Ruffenach 2018-03-15
There is no right or wrong way to drink bourbon—in a
cocktail, straight up, on the rocks, or with a splash of
soda. You will never know which is your way until you
try them all, and How to Be a Bourbon Badass will guide
you on the path of your own bourbon adventure. In How to
Be a Bourbon Badass, Linda Ruffenach tells the story of
her own personal journey with bourbon and shares behindthe-scenes tales from bourbon industry experts and rock
stars. She captures the storied history of America’s
native spirit, explains the process of making liquid
gold, and offers top-notch cocktail, dinner, and dessert
recipes for the novice and connoisseur alike. From tales
of legendary master distillers to stories of women whose
lives were changed through newfound bourbon badass
confidence, and from recipes for classics like the
bourbon highball to fresh twists like strawberry bourbon
lemonade with rosemary, Linda Ruffenach will redefine
your perceptions of bourbon and those who savor it. Your
journey to becoming a bourbon badass begins here.
The One-Bottle Cocktail Maggie Hoffman 2018-03-06 A
collection of more than 80 wonderfully creative, fresh,

and delicious cocktails that only require a bottle of
your favorite spirit, plus fresh ingredients you can
easily find at the market. In The One-Bottle Cocktail,
Maggie Hoffman brings fancy drinking to the masses by
making cocktails approachable enough for those with a
tiny home bar. Conversational and authoritative, this
book puts simple, delicious, and inventive drinks into
your hands wherever you are, with ingredients you can
easily source and no more than one spirit. Organized by
spirit--vodka, gin, agave, rum, brandy, and whiskey-each chapter offers fresh, eye-opening cocktails like
the Garden Gnome (vodka, green tomato, basil, and lime),
Night of the Hunter (gin, figs, thyme, and grapefruit
soda), and the Bluest Chai (rye whiskey, chai tea, and
balsamic vinegar). These recipes won't break the bank,
won't require an emergency run to the liquor store, and
(best of all!) will delight cocktail lovers of all
stripes.
The Nomad Cocktail Book Leo Robitschek 2019-10-22
Originally published as a separate book packaged inside
The NoMad Cookbook, this revised and stand-alone edition
of The NoMad Cocktail Book features more than 100
additional recipes, a service manual explaining the art
of drink-making according to the NoMad, and 30 new fullcolor cocktail illustrations. Organized by type of
beverage from aperitifs and classics to light, dark, and
soft cocktails and syrups/infusions, this comprehensive
guide shares the secrets of bar director Leo
Robitschek's award-winning cocktail program. The NoMad
Bar celebrates classically focused cocktails, while
delving into new arenas such as festive, large-format
drinks and a selection of reserve cocktails crafted with
rare spirits.
Cordials from Your Kitchen Pattie Vargas 1997-01-01
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Includes recipes for fruit-, nut-, herb-, and creambased liqueurs, coffee liqueurs, and flavored brandies,
vodkas, and rums
The Forager Chef's Book of Flora Alan Bergo 2021-06-24
“In this remarkable new cookbook, Bergo provides
stories, photographs and inventive recipes.”—Star
Tribune As Seen on NBC's The Today Show! "With a passion
for bringing a taste of the wild to the table, [Bergo’s]
inspiration for experimentation shows in his inventive
dishes created around ingredients found in his own
backyard."—Tastemade From root to flower—and featuring
180 recipes and over 230 of the author’s own beautiful
photographs—explore the edible plants we find all around
us with the Forager Chef Alan Bergo as he breaks new
culinary ground! In The Forager Chef’s Book of Flora
you’ll find the exotic to the familiar—from Ramp Leaf
Dumplings to Spruce Tip Panna Cotta to Crisp Fiddlehead
Pickles—with Chef Bergo’s unique blend of easy-to-follow
instruction and out-of-this-world inspiration. Over the
past fifteen years, Minnesota chef Alan Bergo has become
one of America’s most exciting and resourceful culinary
voices, with millions seeking his guidance through his
wildly popular website and video tutorials. Bergo’s
inventive culinary style is defined by his encyclopedic
curiosity, and his abiding, root-to-flower passion for
both wild and cultivated plants. Instead of waiting for
fall squash to ripen, Bergo eagerly harvests their early
shoots, flowers, and young greens—taking a holistic
approach to cooking with all parts of the plant, and
discovering extraordinary new flavors and textures along
the way. The Forager Chef’s Book of Flora demonstrates
how understanding the different properties and growing
phases of roots, stems, leaves, and seeds can inform
your preparation of something like the head of an

immature sunflower—as well as the lesser-used parts of
common vegetables, like broccoli or eggplant. As a
society, we’ve forgotten this type of old-school
knowledge, including many brilliant culinary techniques
that were borne of thrift and necessity. For our own
sake, and that of our planet, it’s time we remembered.
And in the process, we can unlock new flavors from the
abundant landscape around us. “[An] excellent debut. . .
. Advocating that plants are edible in their entirety is
one thing, but this [book] delivers the delectable means
to prove it."—Publishers Weekly "Alan Bergo was foraging
in the Midwest way before it was trendy."—Outside
Magazine
How to Distill Aaron Hyde 2021-12-21 In How to Distill,
you'll learn every aspect of home distilling, from the
fundamentals to controlling flavor development to
packaging. Whether you want straightforward information
for your first distillation or you’re a home distiller
looking to learn more and perfect your craft, you’ve
come to the right place. In this book, certified
industry expert and knowledgeable home distiller Aaron
Hyde lays out the how and why of all the key processes,
starting at the mash and fermentation, through
distilling, and ending with expert information on aging
and blending spirits. You’ll find: An Overview of
Distilling and the Process: The fundamentals of
distillation, concise distillation theory, still design,
distilled products, and ingredients are all covered.
Pre-Distillation: Move on to learn about the
fermentation process, making your own wash from sugar or
cereal mashing grain. Distilling: The main event! A
robust section on distilling covers modern distillation
techniques, the distillation process, key decisions
during distillation, process control, collection, and
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further distillation runs. Post-Distillation: Work your
way through flavor development and control, polishing
spirit, the aging process, quality considerations,
blending, and packaging considerations. Recipes: Whether
you're interested in making bourbon whiskey, scotch
whisky, gin, rum, or vodka, you’ll find an easy-tofollow recipe. With reliable, tested information
throughout, this is the new standard for distilling.
Tiny Bubbles Chronicle Books 2008-09 Sparkling wine is
great for celebrating, but pour it into a cocktail and
the real party begins. Tiny Bubbles stirs up 40
refreshing concoctions using Champagne, Prosecco, Cava,
and other bubbly wines. Drinks include favorites like
Mimosasand Champagne Cocktails, plus wonderful new
inventions like the homage to maraschino cherries, the
Marasco Fizz, and the sweet-tart Melagrana with its
combination of limoncello and pomegranate. "Mocktails"
are included for those who like the fizz without the
buzz and a selection of Bubbly Bites offer some tasty
treats to go along with the drinks. Tiny Bubbles gives
everyone a reason to raise a glass.
Homemade Liqueurs and Infused Spirits Andrew Schloss
2013-11-19 Add your favorite flavors and sweeteners to
vodka, brandy, whiskey, and rum to make delicious
homemade liqueurs. Andrew Schloss shows you simple
techniques for making liqueurs using standard kitchen
equipment, providing hundreds of recipes for blending
your own flavored spirits with cinnamon, chocolate,
honey, peaches, or anything else that might suit your
fancy. Learn how easy it is to make your own versions of
Baileys, Triple Sec, and Kahlúa, or try your hand at
creating new and unique flavor combinations. Cheers!
Fruit Nancie McDermott 2017-02-14 Fruit collects a dozen
of the South's bountiful locally sourced fruits in a

cook's basket of fifty-four luscious dishes, savory and
sweet. Demand for these edible jewels is growing among
those keen to feast on the South's natural pleasures,
whether gathered in the wild or cultivated with care.
Indigenous fruits here include blackberries, mayhaws,
muscadine and scuppernong grapes, pawpaws, persimmons,
and strawberries. From old-school Grape Hull Pie to
Mayhaw Jelly–Glazed Shrimp, McDermott's recipes for
these less common fruits are of remarkable interest--and
incredibly tasty. The non-native fruits in the volume
were eagerly adopted long ago by southern cooks, and
they include damson plums, figs, peaches, cantaloupes,
quince, and watermelons. McDermott gives them a
delicious twist in recipes such as Fresh Fig Pie and
Thai-Inspired Watermelon-Pineapple Salad. McDermott also
illuminates how the South--from the Great Smoky
Mountains to the Lowcountry, from the Mississippi Delta
to the Gulf Coast--encompasses diverse subregional
culinary traditions when it comes to fruit. Her recipes,
including a favorite piecrust, provide a treasury of
ways to relish southern fruits at their ephemeral peak
and to preserve them for enjoyment throughout the year.
The Drunken Botanist Amy Stewart 2013-03-19 The New York
Times-bestselling guide to everything botanical and
alcoholic celebrates its 10th anniversary with new
material added to the fascinating, authoritative go-to
information about the plants that make our drinks. With
drawings, and cocktail recipes—a gift book for every
drinker; a drinks book for every plant-lover.
The Bar Book Jeffrey Morgenthaler 2014-06-03 The Bar
Book — Bartending and mixology for the home cocktail
enthusiast Learn the key techniques of bartending and
mixology from a master: Written by renowned bartender
and cocktail blogger Jeffrey Morgenthaler, The Bar Book
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is the only technique-driven cocktail handbook out
there. This indispensable guide breaks down bartending
into essential techniques, and then applies them to
building the best drinks. Over 60 of the best drink
recipes: The Bar Book contains more than 60 recipes that
employ the techniques you will learn in this bartending
book. Each technique is illustrated with how-to
photography to provide inspiration and guidance.
Bartending and mixology techniques include the best
practices for: Juicing Garnishing Carbonating Stirring
and shaking Choosing the correct ice for proper chilling
and dilution of a drink And, much more If you found PTD
Cocktail Book, 12 Bottle Bar, The Joy of Mixology, Death
and Co., and Liquid Intelligence to be helpful among

bartending books, you will find Jeffrey Morgenthaler’s
The Bar Book to be an essential bartender book.
The Wildcrafted Cocktail Ellen Zachos 2017-05-16 Meet
the natural lovechild of the popular local-foods
movement and craft cocktail scene. It’s here to show you
just how easy it is to make delicious, one-of-a-kind
mixed drinks with common flowers, berries, roots, and
leaves that you can find along roadsides or in your
backyard. Foraging expert Ellen Zachos gets the party
started with recipes for more than 50 garnishes, syrups,
infusions, juices, and bitters, including Quick Pickled
Daylily Buds, Rose Hip Syrup, and Chanterelle-infused
Rum. You’ll then incorporate your handcrafted components
into 45 surprising and delightful cocktails, such as
Stinger in the Rye, Don’t Sass Me, and Tree-tini.
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